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June 6, 2021          Parent Newsletter 
 

 
 

 Dear Huppertz Families, 

   I hope you are doing well and staying healthy. We have 9 

school days left to finish this school year and every day will be 

key to finalizing your child’s learning skills in their current grade 

level. We will have fun activities that build upon the required 

learning standards and your child’s participation with work 

submissions is necessary.    

   I want to say thank you for ensuring your child participates in 

the required end of the year testing as these results will help us 

customize your child’s learning plan for next school year. Also, 

your efforts in registering your child(ren) for next school year as 

well as our Jump Start program in July are key components is 

setting your child up for success. Working together we can and 

will help your child reach their maximum potential.  

   As stated in our upcoming events (upper right hand side), we 

have designated events to close out your child’s learning 

experiences for this school year. Due to the continued 

pandemic & in the best interest for the safety of our children, 

Huppertz Elementary will maintain a closed campus for these 

events. The only exception is on Tuesday when I will be hosting 

a parent/community event about the Elementary and 

Secondary Schools Emergency Relief (ESSER) funds. Please park 

on Riverdale Drive for this event and enter through the gym.  

   In conclusion, this school year has been a challenge for 

everyone, but I know we have all learned some positive things 

as well. Let’s continue to focus on making these last 9 school 

days engaging for your child as they are our future leaders. 

Thank you, caregivers. I appreciate each of you.    

 

   Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Linda Rios-Garcia, 

Head of School/Principal  
 

   Upcoming Events 

 6/7: Dress like a tourist day! 

 6/8: Wear neon day!/Curbside 

Meals (CM) 11:30 am-12:30 

pm/IN PERSON ESSER Meeting for 

community 5:30 pm in Gym 

 6/9: Wear beach gear! (NO 

SWIMSUITS) 

 6/10: Crazy Hat Day!/Field Day K, 

1 & 2 (in the morning)/Curbside 

Meals (CM) 11:30 am-12:30 pm 

 6/11: Wear your shades 

day!/Field Day 3, 4 & 5 (in the 

morning) 

 6/14: Wear a Hawaiian shirt day! 

 6/15: Jefferson HS Graduation 

7pm 

 
 

 

Instructional focus this 

week: 

➢ Student ownership 

 

➢ Journaling for 

comprehension 

 

➢ Math facts 
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FRIENDLY REMINDERS😊 

6/1-6/11: STAAR Testing for any students in 3rd-5th grade who were absent 

Save the Dates: 

6/8 ESSER Meeting in gym 5:30 pm 

6/10: K-2 Field Day (morning only) 

6/11: 3-5 Field Day (morning only) 

6/15: PK, K, 1st Grade Recognition Ceremony (gym)◊ 

6/16: 2nd, 3rd, 4th Grade Recognition Ceremony (gym) ◊ 

6/16: 5th Grade Recognition Parade @ 6pm* 

6/17: Class celebrations begin @ 1pm 

◊The recognition ceremony will take place in the gymnasium & will be streamed on 

Facebook live and Zoom. Your child’s teacher will be reaching out to confirm permission of 

photography for your child. We will abide by the parent/guardian preference and those 

students who are not to be photographed will be recognized once the live platforms are 

turned off. Online learners will have an opportunity to participate if the parent/guardian 

chooses to drop off the student for this event.    

*This school year we are inviting the families of each 5th grade student to decorate 

one vehicle per student in honor of your child (like a birthday parade). We will have a 

drive around parade at Huppertz beginning at 6pm. The 5th grade Teachers will 

present each student with a recognition packet at a designated stop and we will 

have a few planned stops for photo opportunities. For the safety of everyone, ONLY 

the 5th grade student will be allowed to exit the vehicle on the same side as the 

Huppertz main entrance. Vehicles will line up on Riverdale Drive near the gym in the 

exact manner as dismissal is done. We look forward to seeing your creativity in 

honoring your child on June 16th at 6pm! 

 

#PowerInUnity 


